

46 Makedonitissas Ave., CY-2417 P.O. Box 24005, CY-1700, Nicosia, Cyprus T+357 22841500 F+357 22357481 university@unic.ac.cy unic.ac.cy

12th of July 2022

Cyprus Employers & Industrialists Federation (OEB) Acropolis Avenue & 2 Glafkou Str P O Box 21657 Nicosia

OEB Members/Employees /University of Nicosia MBA Program

Dear Sirs,

The University of Nicosia, would like to renew its collaboration with the OEB members/employees, by renewing/extending a scholarship scheme to all its members or employees for MBA studies.

More specifically, we would like to extend/offer a 15% tuition scholarship for the completion of the MBA program to any interested OEB members/employees that fulfill the MBA on campus (face-to-face) program entry requirement for the academic year 2022-2023. This scholarship is also made available to and any of the members/employees, immediate family.

More information and details regarding our MBA programme are included. We would appreciate if you could make available this offer to your members/employees.

The deadline of submission of applications is the 30th of September 2022.

We look forward to renewing our collaboration.

If you require any further information, please do not hesitate to contact me, at +357-22841688 and/or mba@unic.ac.cy.

Yours sincerely,

Julie Boyadjian

MBA Manager

46 Makedonitissas Avenue (Y-2417

P.O.Box 24005, CY-1700, Nicosia, Cypin

t +357 22 841671 | f +357 223 574810034

boyadjian.j@unic.ac.cy www.unic.ac.cy